
 

 

First Semester's Final Exams Instructions 

Dear Parents,  

We would like to inform you that the First Semester's Final Exams will start on 

Wednesday, 8 December. 

The examinations will start at 8:00am and the departure schedule will be: 

▪ First round (10:00 am) for grades 4-6, national and international sections. 

▪ Second round (12:00am) for grades 1-3, national and international sections, 

Kindergarten and Brave Section (Special Needs).  

 

 Notes & Guidelines: 

1. Please abide by all health protocols (wearing masks and keep social distancing at 

classrooms and buses).  

2.  Students are supposed to use their own stationary only.  

3.   Absent students, due to Covid-19 positive test results, will do their exams (in - person) 

at the beginning of the second semester.  

4.  If the student did not receive his/her Exam ID Card, please check with the head of 

department.  

 

Best of luck  

Thank you for your cooperation 


